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	INTERNATIONAL TELECOMMUNICATION UNION
TELECOMMUNICATION STANDARDIZATION BUREAU
	

	
	Geneva, 9 September 2022

	Ref:
	TSB Circular 36
SG3/ME
	To:
-	To Administrations participating in SG3RG AO; 
-	To ITU-T Sector Members participating in SG3RG-AO;
-	To ITU-T Associates participating in SG3RG-AO;
-	To ITU Academia participating in SG3RG-AO; 
-	To the ITU Regional Office for Asia and the Pacific, Bangkok, Thailand;
-	To the ITU Area Office for South-East Asia, Indonesia, Jakarta, New Delhi

	Tel:
	+41 22 730 5866
	

	Fax:
E-mail:
Web: 
	+41 22 730 5853
tsbsg3@itu.int
https://itu.int/go/tsg03 
https://www.itu.int/en/ITU-T/regionalgroups/sg03-ao 
	

	Subject:
	Questionnaire for the members of ITU-T Study Group 3 Regional Group for Asia and Oceania (SG3RG-AO)


Dear Sir/Madam,
The experts of ITU-T Study Group 3 Regional Group for Asia and Oceania (SG3RG-AO) have been discussing the possible ways for the group to facilitate the active participation of its Members and to sustain the legacy of the group, with the recognition of the Regional Group being a unique body that discusses telecommunication/ICT economic and policy issues specific to the Asia and Oceania region. 
The purpose of this TSB Circular is to offer a questionnaire with the objective to promote the participation of the members of the ITU-T SG3 Regional Group for Asia and Oceania. We kindly ask you to take the time to respond to the online survey. Responses are invited until 31 December 2022 at the following link: https://www.research.net/r/SG3RG-AO-2208 
Yours faithfully,
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